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Update: April 12, 2024, at 5:55 p.m.

The Saint John Police would like to advise the public that the man, who
was previously reported as missing, has been located.

The Saint  John Police Force would like to  thank the public  for  their
assistance.

………………………………………………………………….

File: 24-2490

The Saint John Police is requesting the public’s assistance locating a missing
adult.

It is reported that:

On Thursday,  April  11,  2024,  Murray Doucette,  63,  was reported missing to
police. He was last heard from on Friday, April 12, 2024, at approximately 9:11
p.m. He has been known to visit the Park area on Bridge Street, Saint John NB.

Ian is described as 5’6, and 185 lbs.

The Saint John Police are concerned for his safety.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crimestoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.

For more news, visit Saint John Police Force | City of Saint John, New Brunswick

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/missing-person-murray-doucette-63/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/news/

